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Summer 1 Update 

We hope everyone had a lovely Easter break.   

We have a few updates that we would like to share. 

Extension 

The extension work continues to go well.  We re-visited the site 
and the classrooms and additional spaces were very impressive 

to see.  We are looking forward to the 10th June when the      
modules will be delivered and craned into place.  It will really 

start to feel like a school then. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our academy journalists went to see the site manager, Colin, to 
see how work was progressing.  They had a fabulous morning 

seeing the work and asking questions.  Look out for their article 
in the trust newsletter at the end of the year. 

We will keep adding to the website page this term.  Keep on checking 
for more pictures and progress.   

 



Living Eggs 

We had living eggs in the academy again this year.  Everyone loved seeing 

the eggs hatch and watching the chicks develop.  It is an incredible               

experience and it has made us even more excited about the hens we will 

have on site very soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

We have started a sports club, and a sensory club.  Both are going really 

well and we look forward to more pupils accessing these in the summer.  

We also hope to offer more clubs next academic year, once the extension is 

completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



World Earth Day 

We celebrated World Earth Day across the academy.  We learnt about the 

earth and thought about how we can look after it.  We want to make the 

earth a cleaner and better place to live for everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential Visit. 

Our older pupils had a fabulous time on their residential.  They spent lots of 

time outside and developed their independent living skills.  They were all 

amazing and we are very proud of them. 

TVED book awards 2024. 

The book awards were this week, well done to all our fabulous readers.  We 

really enjoyed this years selection of books.  We voted for our favourites. 



Here are some of the other amazing things we have done this half 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember, there is lots of information on our website including more fabulous      

galleries, all of our letters, information about the curriculum and much more. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk/ 
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